
 

  

Coronavirus guest information 
 
 
Bad Ragaz, 1 April 2022 
 
Dear Guests 
 
With regard to the coronavirus situation, after more than two years, there are signs that it is 
noticeably easing. The Federal Council has decided to cancel all measures as of 1 April 2022. This 
is the return to normality.  
 
Mask requirement at the Grand Resort Bad Ragaz 
In all areas of the Grand Resort Bad Ragaz (restaurants, thermal spa, fitness areas, Golf Club Bad 
Ragaz, Golf Club Heidiland), the Tamina Therme and the Casino Bad Ragaz, the obligation to wear a 
mask is completely waived. Exceptional the Clinic Bad Ragaz and the Medical Center as healthcare 
facilities. Here, the mask requirement will continue to apply until probably 30 April 2022.   
 
Certificate requirement  
In all areas of the Grand Resort Bad Ragaz, the Tamina Therme and the Casino Bad Ragaz, the 
certificate requirement (2G, 2G+, 3G) is completely waived. To use the facilities (restaurants, pools, 
fitness areas) of the establishments, a certificate is no longer necessary. Likewise a certificate is no 
longer required for entry into Switzerland. There is no longer a need to present proof of vaccination, 
recovery or negative testing, or a completed entry form.  
 
Events 
No permits are required to hold an event at the Grand Resort Bad Ragaz, regardless of size. This 
excludes the usual permits that were already required before the pandemic. Likewise, private events 
and meetings can be held again without restrictions. 
 
Dear guests, we would like to wish you and your families all the best and look forward to seeing you 
again soon when we welcome you back in a relaxed atmosphere to the Grand Resort Bad Ragaz.  
 
Kind regards from Bad Ragaz 

   
Patrick Vogler Marco R. Zanolari  Dr. Stefan Küpfer 
CEO General Manager of the Grand Hotels  Medical Director 


